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ISSUE DATE:  November 15, 2024 
 

 
The following Questions were received regarding the St. Louis County Library District’s 
INVITATION FOR BID:  WINDOW CLEANING, dated November 4, 2024 (the “IFB”). 
The Library’s responses are in red: 

 
 
Question 1: 
After reading the proposal, I am reaching out to confirm if this bid is federal or not? 
 
Answer 1: 
This is not a federal bid.  Please see General Requirements section on Page 2 of the 
Invitation for Bid:  Window Cleaning for the requirements from the State of Missouri 
governing the Library District. 
 

 
 

End of Questions re: IFB 
 
 

Pursuant to the terms of the IFB, all terms and conditions of the IFB which are not hereby 
modified, remain unchanged. Bidder shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum #1 by signing 
below and returning the Addendum #1. This acknowledgement must be received by the Library 
by the time specified for receipt of IFB responses (1:30 PM November 20, 2024), addressed and 
delivered to the following: 
 

Kelli Reeves 
St. Louis County Library District  

1412 S. Spoede Road 
St. Louis, Missouri  63131 

 
 

[Signature Page to Follow] 
 

End of Addendum #1 


